
 

 

 

 

 

April 24, 2023 

 
Greenville County EMS 
301 University Ridge  
Suite 5800 
Greenville, SC 29601 
 
RE:  Project Proposal  
 
Your project proposal for Advanced Hazmat Life Support training has been approved by the Upstate 
Healthcare Coalition Executive Board and Advisory Council.  The award total will not exceed $76,000. 
 
SC DHEC should receive funding on or around July 1, 2023.  After funding has been received by SC DHEC, 
a contract between SC DHEC and Greenville County EMS will be initiated.  Once contract has been 
approved, signed by all parties and fully executed, you may begin making purchases.  This will be a 
reimbursement contract for only approved expenses outlined in the contract.   
 
Thank you for supporting the Upstate Healthcare Coalition. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Brandy Whitman 
Upstate Healthcare Coalition  
HPP Coordinator 
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